
 

 

Foxborough Commission on Disability 

Minutes of March 16, 2022 

 

Members Present:   

Sue Collins, Jim Mullin, Charlie Hobbs, James Houlihan, David DelPizzo, Dave Foscaldo, Bob Siteman and Cindy Curran.   

 Absent:  Scott Shippey, Sheri Barrett, and Margaret Chaisson  

2 ASL interpreters were also present 
 

Brochure stickers: 

Cindy will have the Facebook logo and David Shippey’s name printed for the brochures.  
 

P.O. Boxes: 

Sue was contacted by a woman from Representative Auchincloss’s office. She stated that she had not received the 

package of information from her. Sue resubmitted the paperwork. She contacted the office to see they had received the 

information but has not heard back from them yet.  
 

Requests: 

-The recreation department had requested another accessible picnic table for the common. Deb Giordano has retired and 

Renee Tocci is now in charge. We will wait to hear from her regarding the picnic table. 

-There has been no word on the pool lift for the Foxboro Town Pool. We are waiting to hear back from Marc Craig. 

-Dave Foscaldo will check with the Police Department to see if there is anything the department needs that the FCOD 

could provide. 
 

Above and Beyond Award: 

Trader Joe’s has been suggested for the Business Award. We will advertise the award looking for nominations for an 

individual award.  
 

Minutes: 

Bob Siteman made a motion to accept the February minutes, seconded by Charlie Hobbs. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

Adjourn: 

Motion to adjourn was made by Jim Mullin, seconded by James Houlihan. All approved. Motion passed. 
 

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  Wednesday, April 20, 2022 @2 PM via Zoom Meeting  
 

Respectfully submitted by Cindy Curran 


